
With funds awarded by the City of Covington to the Workforce Division of the NKADD, Covington Works 

is ready to address many issues affecting today’s job seekers, from transportation issues to insufficient 

skills, to attain self-sufficient wages. The program is designed to offer upskilling opportunities to 

residents of Covington, increasing the skills and wages of Covington residents while increasing the 

employee pipeline to Covington businesses.  In addition to Covington’s residents receiving training and 

services that support them in obtaining and retaining employment, individuals have an opportunity to 

gain skills that will last a lifetime, creating higher wage earners over their lifetime. For information on 

participating as a job seeker or an employer, contact Todd Kyper at (859) 217-2909 or 

todd.kyper@nkadd.org. 


